
Charles VILLIERME 
FTK Honorable life President 
ICF IORC Member 
OCA Board Member 

Papara October 3rd  2021 

Ia orana ICF 
 
Dear President; 
Dear Executive Board Members; 
Dear Board of Directors; 
Dear Secretary General; 
Dear Colleagues President of National Federations and Your Delegates; 
Dear Continental Presidents. 
Dear Ocean Racing Committee Chair and your Members  
Dear National Federations Hosting Ocean Racing Events. 
 
As Many of You Knows me since 2009 the beginning of my move forward with ICF 
I'm Charles Villierme from TAHITI. Life Honorable President of the Tahitian Kayak 
Federation FTK. 
Since 2014 I’ve acquired lot of rich experiences with the International Ocean Racing 
Committee IORC (see my CV).  
 
If, by YOUR vote, you give me your confidence as Chair of the IORC, 
I solemnly engage myself to continue Mr Santos Mario and his Committee 
Members legacies of having more and more participation of Ocean Racing 
Nations.  
 
My view for the future of the Ocean Racing development will be especially but 
not definitive axed to : 
 

1- A Close collaboration with ICF existing Continental organization’s as :  
Africa, Asia, Europe, Oceania and Pan America for an, why not, ICF 
Continental World Championship; 

 
2 – A Close collaboration with the SUP Committee on the possibility to merge as 

one the 2 ICF International and World Competitions of OR & SUP; 
 

3- Make a strong bid to the ICF Board of Directors and to the Next ICF Congress 
for the Candidacy of Ocean Racing in Los Angeles 2008 and or Brisbane 2012 
Olympic and Paralympic Games. 2 Cities with lot of Beaches and Seas 
Competitions 

 
4- Officially include the OC1 in all ICF International and World Ocean Racing 

competitions. For your information, OC1 is already part of some ICF National 
Federation’s Ocean Racing Competitions; 

 



5- To Back up as much as possible all New Nation biding to organize an ICF 
Ocean Racing Events.  

 
6- Find a way that ICF 5 Continental Regions be represented in the IORC by One 

(1) Member from each Region. 
 

 
Thank YOU very Much for your strong support to my Candidacy for a big 
move forward of Ocean Racing. 

 
Much Sporting Regards 

 
Te Aroha ia Rahi e a Nui a Te Aroha 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 Charles VILLIERME 
 Life Honorable President of the FTK 
 International Committee Chair 


